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INFORMATION ONLY 

Additional Information for Thawing Octaplasma 

Customer Letter # 2023-26 
 

2023-09-29

Dear Colleagues:

Please find attached additional information for thawing Octaplasma, kindly provided by the 
product’s manufacturer, Octapharma.

Once again, we want to thank our hospital customers for their continued progress in expanding 
their use of Octaplasma. The target implementation dates that you have shared are extremely 
helpful as we adjust our manufacturing plan for Frozen Plasma production.

Please share a copy of this customer letter with healthcare professionals at your hospital who 
might be interested in this information.

This customer letter can also be viewed at www.blood.ca in the “Hospital Services” section.  If 
you have questions about this letter, or if you require it in an accessible format, please contact 
your local hospital liaison specialist.

Sincerely,

Dr. Tanya Petraszko
Senior Medical Director, Medical, Laboratory and Stem Cell Services

http://www.blood.ca/
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